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Dear Parents and Families, 

 

It is hard to believe that another year has passed already. In many ways this has been a 

different year with COVID lurking in the shadows. Here at The Manor we would like to 

express our gratitude for your understanding and corporation throughout the whole year.  

As we go on holiday, we hope you will have a safe time with your friends and loved ones.  

 

Christmas Charity Fair:  

 

Thanks to all the parents for supporting our Christmas Charity Fair at KIK The Manor. This 
year it was held under special circumstances with no visitors, but it still turned out to be such 
a lovely morning with the students enjoying the wonderful activities and the movie in the 
afternoon. 
Once again “Caritas Vietnam” was the very worthy beneficiary of all the Kinder World 
schools in Vietnam who hosted Christmas Fairs this year. We had a fantastic morning and 
I sincerely thank the amazing teaching staff, office personnel and support staff, who all 
worked tirelessly to help make the Fair such a fun, safe, enjoyable and successful event.  
 
 
 

Upcoming Important Dates: 
  

5th January 2021 (Tuesday)  - Term 3 starts 

18th January    - Semester 1, parent teacher meetings starts 

8th February    - School Tet holiday starts 

 

Special Note:  

 

With effect from January 1st, Plastic bags will no more be given to parents when purchasing 

school uniforms. This is to align with the company’s sustainable goal to be an eco-friendly 

company.   

 

Warm Regards  

 

Kim Hoerup 

Principal 

http://www.kik.edu.vn/
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Pre-Nursery/Nursery Class  
 
  December is one best months of the year! All the kids 

were excited about the upcoming special Christmas 

events. With school, all the students in PN-Nursery The 

Sun Class took part in our annual Christmas Charity Fair 

at KIK The Manor, to support Caritas Vietnam. The 

children had a great time playing Christmas games, 

decorating Christmas cookies and and joining in others 

Christmas activities! They also loved having photos 

taken with Santa. We would like to send a big thank you 

to all parents for supporting us in making our Christmas 

fair meaningful and successful. We are very 

appreciative. 
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Nursery/Kindergarten 1 Classes  
 

 This month, the children have been having lots of fun, 

preparing for our Christmas celebrations.  This included 

a variety of arts, crafts and sensory-based activities.  

The children particularly enjoyed their visit from Santa, 

and loved learning about the different ways in which 

people around the world celebrate this festive season! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 

for your ongoing support and generosity, through what 

has been a challenging year.  We are very proud of the 

progress the children have made and look forward to 

continuing their learning journey in 2021.  We wish you 

all a restful Christmas and a very happy new year! 
 

 

 

 

 
  



  

 

 T: (84-24) 73046777 
 

E: enquiry@manorhanoi.kinderworld.edu.vn 
 

www.kinderworld.net 
 

KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ THE MANOR, HANOI DECEMBER 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten 2 Classes  
 

 Every year, Christmas is one of the most interesting events 

that our kids are excited about.  To welcome Christmas, our 

K2’s have done a lot of beautiful art and craft activities such 

as: painting and decorating Christmas trees and stockings, 

painting a fire place or making houses for our display 

board…; besides our students also did some art work to 

sell for Christmas Charity fair. What an unforgettable 

Christmas. 
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Prep Classes 
 December was a special month as it brought the magic of Christmas 

to our kindergarten! Both Prep classes were very excited to welcome 

this month and work on Christmassy activities and crafts. Christmas 

is a time to get together, reconcile with family and friends, and 

remember the importance of love and gratitude. It is also, a time for 

giving and help those in need. As for this, KK continued with the 

tradition of having a Christmas Charity Fair to raise funds for Caritas 

Organization. This time, teachers and students worked together 

making different crafts with the children’s help to sell and raise more 

funds for this organization. Prep classes contributed by making 

lovely succulents that you will see in the photos attached. Children 

also had a blast taking the traditional photo with Santa and 

participating in all the activities offered in the Christmas Charity Fair. 

It was indeed a lovely and magical month. 

Thank you parents for all your support and may you all have a Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year! Our best wishes to your family and 

friends. 
 

 

 

 

         



  

 

 T: (84-24) 73046777 
 

E: enquiry@manorhanoi.kinderworld.edu.vn 
 

www.kinderworld.net 
 

KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ THE MANOR, HANOI DECEMBER 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


